From: Bottini, Matthew (PHMSA) <matthew.bottini@dot.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 8:13 AM

To: Materna, Mark <Mark.Materna@magellanlp.com>

Cc: Bunn, James (PHMSA) <James.Bunn@dot.gov>

Subject: RE: Longhorn Pipeline - Odessa to El Paso LMC #31

Sent by an external sender. Use caution opening attachments, clicking web
links, or replying unless you have verified this email is legitimate.

Thank you Mark for the response.

| accordance with the Longhorn Mitigation Plan commitment #31, PHMSA approves the mitigation
measures taken in response to the updated surge analysis.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Matthew Bottini

General Engineer, Central Region
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